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19.4.24 
  
Dear Parents and Carers 

Message from Mrs Rawlins – 19.4.24 
 

It’s been lovely to welcome the children back into school for the Summer Term – they have been 
working very hard on their learning already!  Sophie Morris and Kate Dowdall are emailing out 
year group letters today, which will give you information on the curriculum content for your child’s 
year group this term.   
 
Next week in school: 
Thursday 24th April – Year 3 Mini Olympics festival:  Our Year 3 classes will be spending the 
morning at Chesterton Community College, taking part in a Mini Olympics festival along with other 
local schools.  They will be back at school in time for lunch as usual. 
Friday 25th April – Class 6 assembly:  We look forward to watching Class 6’s assembly, as they 
share aspects of their learning with us.  Parents and carers are warmly invited to come along.  The 
assembly starts at 9am in the Expressive Arts hall – do come along to the hall door near the 
school main entrance and we will let you in! 
 
Education Inclusion Family Adviser (EIFA) newsletter:  I have attached the latest newsletter 
from our EIFA, Amanda Gilbert with information on support available for parents and carers. 
 
‘Be More Tree’ project with Cambridge Curiosity and Imagination (CCI):  We are delighted to 
be working with CCI on a project which encourages us to respond creatively to outdoor spaces.  
CCI are also facilitating a creative partnership between our school and King’s College, which is a 
very exciting opportunity.  Our Year 4 classes recently had a lovely workshop day in school, 
working with artists, one of the gardeners from King’s and a plant scientist.  CCI have published 
this blog about the work on their website here:   Stewarding a living, dynamic thing | Cambridge 
Curiosity and Imagination.  Also, you may have been amongst the 2,300 people who visited the 
‘Imaginarium Takeover’ outside King’s College on the last weekend in March – a write-up about 
that lovely event is here:  An Imaginarium Takeover | Cambridge Curiosity and Imagination 
 
Wishing you a good weekend.  As always, please do contact us if we can be of help. If you have 
any specifically KS1 questions, please contact Sophie Morris at 
smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk  and for anything particularly involving KS2, please contact Kate 
Dowdall at kdowdall@arbury.cambs.sch.uk. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Diane Rawlins 
Assistant Headteacher 
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